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PIQUA EDUCATION FOUNDATION
PO Box 201  |  Piqua, Ohio 45356

Email: info@PiquaEducationFoundation.org

 YES, I want to support the future of Piqua  & our students! 

 General Donation  Memorial  Donation  Donation in Honor of Person or Class 

For Memorial or Donations in Honor of someone, please print clearly the following information. 

Memorial/Honor of Name: 
    

 First Middle  Last  Suffix 

Notification Card : 
    

 Name Address  Zip 

I donate my gift as a (circle option): Monthly  1x Donation 

 $50 to make a difference today! 

 $250 to support 1/4th of a Book Scholarship. 

 $365 Zip Code Proud! 

 $500 to support 1/2 of a Book Scholarship. 

 $1000 covering a Full Book Scholarship for one student! 

 Another meaningful amount to you! $_________________________ 

Checks & credit card information may be sent to: Piqua Education Foundation, PO Box 201, Piqua, Ohio, 45356 

To pay with a credit card either fill out the information below and mail this form to the address above or visit our secure on-line donation form by using your phone’s camera 
to read our QR code or by  going on line and  entering the following address into your browser:  http://weblink.donorperfect.com/ThinkPiqua_ThinkPEF  

Name: on Credit Card      

 Please print, clearly     

 
     

Number on Visa or Mastercard Expiration Date Credit Statement Zip code  CID (back of card)  

The Piqua Education Foundation is a 501(c)3 nonprofit organization and your donation is 
tax deductible.  EIN # 31-1117501  

 Yes, I want my full donation to go to PEF and ask PEF to add 3% up to a maximum of 
$10.00 per transaction to my credit card donation.  

 No. I will donate the noted amount and PEF will cover the credit card  processing costs.  

To Ensure that 100% of your intended donation is available for our mission: 

SCAN

Thankful
GRATEFUL

BLESSED

During this season of gratitude, we are taking 

a moment to say thank you. Thank you for your 

continued support of our work. Thank you for your 

on-going commitment to our Piqua students and 

graduates. Thank you for making a positive 

impact in our Piqua community.

Happy Holidays 

to you, your family, and our community, 

on behalf of your Piqua Education Foundation 

Board of Directors,

  

Doug Hulme, DVM

Board Pres ident

PS. Along with our end of year giving options, did you know that 
you can also set up monthly giving? It is easy to set up and helps 

throughout the year! http://tiny.cc/ThinkPiqua 

Thank Y
ou

TO GIVE



CORY COTRELL
Class of 2018

Wright State Lake 
Campus

I just wanted to 
thank you for 
allowing me to earn 
this scholarship. It 
means a lot not 
only to me, but my 
family as well. This 
scholarship will be 
used for helping 
me pay my tuition 
at Wright State Lake 
Campus. Alongside 
going to school at 
the Lake Campus, 
I will be playing 
baseball as well.

LAUREN MITCHELL
Class of 2020

Ohio University

Thank you for the 
generous scholarship 
money. Please pass 
along my thanks to the 
donors. I am starting 
my sophomore year 
and am proud of the 
fact that I completed 
my first year of college, 
despite the fact that it 
was during a pandemic 
which has been 
very challenging for 
everyone. I continue 
to enjoy being outside, 
working out and 
spending time with my 
friends. I am so grateful. 
Thank you!

KYLEE ORNDORFF
Class of 2021

Ohio Northern University

While in high school, I 
enjoyed Marching Band. 
I also went to Upper 
Valley Career Center’s 
Early Childhood Program 
where I am proud to say 
that I earned my Child 
Development Associate 
credential before 
graduating from Piqua 
High School. I hope to be 
a preschool teacher with 
a bachelor’s degree from 
Ohio Northern University. 
Thank you for the 
scholarship. It will help so 
much with college. I am 
grateful that you chose 
me for the scholarship. 

MELISSA (LITTLETON) 
NICHOLS
Class of 1994

Community Awareness 
& Opportunities Director

Miami Co. Board 
of Developmental 
Disabilities 

Not only was Mr. Luby 
one of my favorite 
principals, but the 
Piqua Education 
Foundation is also dear 
to me, as you helped 
me attend college 
from 1994-1998. I am 
happy to honor his 
memory while giving 
back as a donor to an 
organization that has 
blessed me so much! 

The Piqua Promise is so near and dear to my heart. My son, Mitchell, 
was one of the first five recipients to be awarded this scholarship. This 
was one of the most amazing and rewarding moments of our lives!!! 
As a single mom for several years, this program was a life saver for us! 
We are so blessed and fortunate because of the people who have 
donated to the Piqua Education Foundation and so appreciative 
of the community support [given for us] to have received the Piqua 
Promise Scholarship.

My name is Mitchell Havenar [Kelly’s son] and I was fortunate enough 
to be one of the few selected recipients of The Piqua Education 
Foundation/Promise Scholarship in 2016. I was planning to continue 
my education at Edison State later in the Fall and I anticipated on 
paying for everything out of pocket and having a sense of financial 
uncertainty. Prior to High School Graduation, I found out that I 
was going to receive the newly funded and established Promise 
Scholarship. It was the only scholarship I received, which made it that 
much more special to me. Receiving this scholarship helped pave 
the way for me during my time as a college student, obtaining my 
Associates Degree in Business Administration, and proudly becoming 
the first person in my family to graduate from college. I am forever 
thankful for the people who were a part of this process and helped 
me to achieve my academic goals. 

KELLY SNIDER Class of 1987

MITCHELL HAVENAR Class of 2016

ETHAN GEVEDON
Class of 2019

Bowling Green State 
University 

I thank you all greatly 
for your support and in 
selecting myself for a 
scholarship renewal. I 
am attending Bowling 
Green State University 
studying for my American 
Chemical Society 
Certified BS in Chemistry. 
After this year, I will be 
applying for a PhD 
program in Chemistry to 
continue my academic 
pursuits. I want to thank 
you all again for your 
support which helps me 
reach my goals as a 
scholar & citizen.

ANNA WILLOUGHBY
Class of 2020

Miami University Hamilton 

I am writing to thank my community for 
the generous contributions you have 
made in helping me further my college 
education. I am beyond grateful to be 
a recipient of this scholarship and to 
have the opportunity to work towards 
a college degree. Currently I am a 
Junior at OU [transferring to Miami 
University Hamilton winter of 2022]. This 
simply wouldn’t be possible without the 
tremendous support I have received 
from my community. I am lucky to 
come from a place that understands 
the importance of higher education 
and works tirelessly to provide their 
previous students with funds to help 
them achieve their dreams.  I am 
proud to call Piqua home. Thank you 
so much for this gift. 
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